
2022 Bobcat Invitational hosted by Oyster River High School 
 
Welcome to this year’s Bobcat Invitational.  On the following pages, you will find. 
 

1) Order of Events sheet 
2) Facility picture of where events are going to be located 
3) Team rules and procedures. 

 
If you have any questions leading up to the meet, please contact Nick Ricciardi at 
nricciardi@orcsd.org 
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Event Procedures 
 
Please read/distribute/share with your team at your practice before the meet or bus ride to the 
event. 
 

1) All events will be called twice, 5 minutes between each calling. The opposite field events 
will be called 10 minutes after completion of the starting field event. The meet starts at 
10:00 am for both field and track events. 

2) Running events will check in at the Clerk’s Table. Field Events will check in at their event 
station. 

3) All lane numbers go on the left leg/hip. Please make sure they can be seen and not 
covered by your uniform. 

4) All athletes need to stay off the track/turf unless you are checking in or actively 
participating in your event. We are hoping to have a warm-up area for runners after 
they check in on the turf. 

5) Do not cross the track/turf for any reason, (except to participate on the track) to walk to 
events not on the track, bathroom, snack bar, etc., please stay outside the fence.  There 
will be signs pointing you in the proper directions. 

6) The only two entrances to the track will be a small gate by the softball field (Tent City) 
and a large gate by the start of the Javelin. 

7) After the race, have your athletes return to the finish line. From here they can see their 
time on the race clock if they want to know how they did. Do not ask the table for 
scores. 

8) Do not jump any fence, either temporary or fixed. 
9) Bathrooms are in the shed behind the bleachers. 

 
Please share the following with your bus drivers. 

1) All busses will be parked at the middle school.  From the middle school, people can walk 
to downtown (there is no bus parking downtown) or up to the high school. 

 


